
 

 

 

 

TO:   MAYOR AND CITY COUNCIL 

 

FROM:  DIANNE HOWARD, LICENSE AND PERMIT TECHNICIAN 

 

SUBJECT:  On-Sale Liquor License for Artisan Plaza 

 

MEETING DATE: Tuesday, September 4, 2018 

 

 

 

BACKGROUND 

 

Due to the evolving nature of construction at Artisan Plaza, Alcohol and Gambling 

(AGED) made a second trip to review the liquor license requirements for the premises 

on August 21, 2018.  Four personnel from AGED were present, as was David Olson.  

Following a tour of the facility and discussion of alternatives, it was a unanimous finding 

that Artisan Plaza in its entirety should operate under one On-Sale Liquor License.   

 

STAFF RECOMMENDATION 

 

I respectfully request a motion approving one On-Sale Liquor License for the property at 

1233 4th Street S., Cannon Falls known as Artisan Plaza. 

 

 

REQUESTED COUNCIL ACTION 

 

The City Council is requested to rescind License 2018-40 & 2018-41 and approve a 

single On-Sale Intoxicating and Sunday Liquor License for Artisan Plaza, 1233 4th 

Street S. 

 

Further evaluation relating to the Combination Off-Sale Liquor License is underway and 

the amended License will be presented for consideration and approval by the City 

Council on September 18, 2018. 


